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23 February 1998

Dear Sir/Madam

COMPLETION OF LICENSED FISH RECEIVER RETURNS (LFRRs)

The Ministry has noted that there has been a number of queries recently regarding the
completion of Licensed Fish Receiver Returns (LFRRs) with respect to fish caught outside of
New Zealand fisheries waters.

Please note that as a Licensed Fish Receiver you are required to report all greenweight of fish
landed to you on a monthly basis. This includes the greenweight (where relevant) of fish that
was caught outside of New Zealand fisheries waters.

Therefore please ensure that you take into consideration all fish landed to you when
completing your LFRRs.

If you require further information on the above, or require assistance in the completion of
your returns please contact the Ministry of Fisheries toll free on 0800 788 228.

Yours faithfully

A

Rebecca Werry
Client Information Manager
Ministry of Fisheries
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